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The European Christmas Market, 842 Raymond Ave #200 in conjuction with Stacy Duke, W Marketing, 1123 Grand Avenue
#102 , has applied for a sound level variance for outdoor amplified music at a European Christmas Market in Rice Park. The
European Christmas Market is scheduled for November 30, 2013 to December 9, 2013 from 11 am to 8 pm daily. The public

hearing is scheduled for November 6, 2013 at 5:30 pm in the City Council Chambers. Contact Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis at
651.266.9137 or e-mail at barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.
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